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Britannia Community Primary School     

 20th May - Summer Term  

Important contacts: 

Headteacher  

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

Bursar 

bursar@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

DSL-  (safeguarding issues) 

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

c.nuttall@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

s.connolly@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

katie.isherwood@britannia.lancs.sc

h.uk 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Reception   -   Robin 

Year 1          -   Archie 

Year 2          -   Finley 

Year 3          -   Finn 

Year 4          -   Rosalie 

Year 5          -   Peyton 

Year 6          -   Ethan 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians 

Today we have said goodbye to our Cook, Mandy who is moving on to another local school.  She has been  

with us for 9 years and will be sadly missed by us all.  I am sure that you will join us in wishing her every 

success and I know that she will be an asset to her new team at Tonacliffe. 

We are all very excited about the Queen’s Jubilee celebrations next week. On Friday 27th May children may 

come to school dressed in red, white and blue and parents are invited to watch our special assembly at 9.15 

a.m. in the school hall. The assembly will be filmed for those who are unable to attend. 

Please remember that children should bring their crowns for the ‘design a crown competition’ no later than 

Friday 27th May.  They will be available to view from 2.30 p.m. in the school hall.  Children may be collected 

from 2.30 p.m. and be brought into the hall to view them with you.  The competition will be judged by members 

of the Governing Body.  

A reminder that school closes next Friday for half-term and will re-open on TUESDAY 7th June. 

Wishing everyone a lovely weekend. 

 

Mrs Longstaff 

Headteacher 
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Clubs Next Week 

 

Wednesday – Young Voices Club, Football Club, Abigail’s Trails 

Thursday – Newspaper Club, Football Club 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Year 6 who were who are our attendance winners this week!  

     Reception - 92.1% 

     Year 1  - 88.7% 

     Year 2  - 97% 

     Year 3  - 99.5% 

     Year 4  - 97.2% 

     Year 5  - 96% 

     Year 6  - 99.7% 

 (LCC target attendance is 97%) 

 

 

Dates for The Diary 

23rd May   - PTFA Meeting – 9.00 a.m. 

24th May   - Welcome Meeting – New Reception Children 

26th May   - Young Voices 

27th May   - Reception park & picnic trip 

     Jubilee Day – Dress in Red, White & Blue. Assembly 9.15 a.m. 

     2.30 p.m. – view ‘Crown Jewels’ in hall. 

30th May – 6th June  - School closed  

Tuesday 7th June  - School re-opens/Year 6 Robinwood Meeting, 3.30 p.m. 

10th June   - PTFA Non-Uniform Day for Chocolate/Year 4 Projects in Hall PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


